
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINC
(ACE to CCUSD)

The Culver City l.Jnified School District will hold a public hearing at7:00p.m. on
January 22,2013 atthe Culver City, City Hall in the Mike Balkman Chambers at9770
Culver Boulevard, Culver City, California, to receive input from the public on the
initial Contract Negotiations Proposal from the Association of Classified Employees
(ACE), the exclusive bargaining representative for classified employees in the Culver
City unified School District to the Culver City lJnified School District (CCLJSD).
ACE's 20 1212013 proposal includes: Health and Welfare, Wages, Class/Classification
Schedule with Salary Ranges and Professional Growth. A copy of the initial proposal
is available for public review at the District Office in the Human Resources
Department.

If you have any questions or coffrments, please contactMrs. Leslie J. Lockhart,
Director of Human Resources at (3 10) 842-4220 ext. 4236, or email
I e s 1 i e I o cl<hart@c cu s d. org.


